
 

Mike Sullivan '86 Visits Campus

Pittsburgh Penguins Head Coach, Mike
Sullivan '86, returned to Morrissey Boulevard
in February to speak to a group of students in

partnership with the Mike White '70 Center
for Emerging Leaders. Coach Sullivan spoke to

the boys about leading an NHL locker room,
setting goals, and building mental toughness.

Thanks for the visit, Mike!
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 View Photos

National Signing Day

Last week, over 20 BC High student athletes
signed their National Letter of Intent to

continue their athletic pursuits at the college
level. Kudos to these extraordinary eagles for all

their hard work that has gotten them to this
point! Thank you to the coaches and trainers
who have worked with our boys to prepare

them to compete at the next level!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720314659684/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720314659684/
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Ash Wednesday Liturgy and the
Beginning of Lent

In February, BC High Kicked off Lent with an
all school liturgy on Ash Wednesday.  This year
at BC High, we invite you to join our community

and the many opportunities we have which
bring us closer to each other and God. 

Fr. Predmore, SJ and the Center for Ignatian
Formation have created Sacred Reflections,
which contains reflections from each of the
twelve houses to guide you on your journey

through the year's holiest moments.

Adult Formation Opportunities

Join Rev. John Predmore, SJ and members of
the BC High Community on Zoom to explore

opportunities to continue your faith formation.
The group will start this month by discussing
Gerhard Lofink's Prayer Takes Us Home: The

Theology and Practice of Christian Prayer. 

Tuesdays 8:00 am - 9:00 am

Join Zoom Meeting:
https://bchigh.zoom.us/j/81168224605?

pwd=UlA0VFpKZyttRmxSU1QzSnpvN2kvQT09

Meeting ID: 811 6822 4605

Passcode: 866898

Click Here to View Photos

Read BC High’s Sacred Reflections

Spongebob: The Musical

The Arrupe Division Dever Players put on three
performances of The Spongebob Musical in the

Bulger Performing Arts Center in February! Bravo,
boys!

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/0vNcCqxko0Fq2EDIm9EW5?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/0vNcCqxko0Fq2EDIm9EW5?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian/dp/0814688063
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian/dp/0814688063
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian/dp/0814688063
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian/dp/0814688063
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/o1-3CW691yhJ4M2Hm3cWZ?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/o1-3CW691yhJ4M2Hm3cWZ?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/o1-3CW691yhJ4M2Hm3cWZ?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720314614813/
https://issuu.com/bchigh/docs/2024_lenten_reflections
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Legacy Breakfast

Join us on campus Wednesday, March 13 for
our Annual Legacy Breakfast. Alumni fathers
and grandfathers of current BC High students

are invited to return to Morrissey Boulevard
for breakfast with their sons and grandsons. If

you have any questions, please reach out to
Jack Vaughan ’18, Assistant Director of

Alumni Engagement at jvaughan@bchigh.edu.

Register Here

 

BC High Arts Festival

Please join us for our Second Annual Arts
Festival – a two-day event where we will

recognize and showcase our talented student
musicians, artists, performers, and

screenwriters! With 12 student groups
represented, and five One-Act shows, we are
thrilled to share such a wonderful breadth of

talent among our students. New this year,
we’ll feature the “Eagle Gallery” where the
talents of our alumni will be on display as

well!

Calling Alumni Artists

Do you have artwork that you'd like to display
at the Arts Festival? We're putting together an
"Eagle Gallery" to feature the artwork of our

alumni artists. To find out more,
contact Colleen Carter, Vice President of
External Relations, ccarter@bchigh.edu

Learn More and Register for the
2024 Arts Festival

Register Here

Learn More and Register for the 2024 Arts Festival

mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu?subject=Legacy%20Breakfast
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu?subject=Legacy%20Breakfast
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/n3FxCv2pwBIQlYGI45wS4?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
mailto:ccarter@bchigh.edu
mailto:ccarter@bchigh.edu
mailto:ccarter@bchigh.edu
mailto:ccarter@bchigh.edu
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/q1XICwpqxDTBNq7cwMwy3?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/q1XICwpqxDTBNq7cwMwy3?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/bch-arts
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/legacy-breakfast
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/bch-arts
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Save the Date: Illuminating Excellence
Campaign Launch Party

We hope you'll join us on Friday, April 26 to
launch Illuminating Excellence: The

Campaign for BC High with our entire
community. The evening will be a wonderful
time to come together and celebrate what

makes BC High special. With live music and
merriment, its sure to be an evening to

remember!

Stay tuned for more details!

Grand Reunion

With a return to an evening format on
Commencement Weekend 2024 and enhanced

opportunities to connect with
current students, former faculty, and fellow

Eagles, you won't want to miss your BC High
Reunion! Click the link below to check out our

Grand Reunion website with all the
information you need about your BC High

Reunion! 

Register HereRegister Here

Share on Social

https://www.bchigh.edu/grand-reunion
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WDfJT1O4RbYU9XONOtGZkzFNAXEI5nXx/view
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Share on Social

BC High Is Hitting the Road!

We're bringing the Boulevard to you! Join President Grace Cotter Regan P'12, your fellow
alumni, and friends of BC High at one of our upcoming events in Washington, D.C. or New York,

NY! If you have questions, please reach out to Jack Vaughan '18.

Golden Jubilee Reunion: Class of 1974

The Reunion Committee is hard at
work planning a special time for you to join
your fellow classmates to share stories of life

after BC High. Find out more about the
festivities and RSVP below. 

Have questions? Reach out to Jack Vaughan
'18 at jvaughan@bchigh.edu. 

Learn More & Register Here
Learn More & Register Here

Register Now for One of Our Upcoming Regional Events

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/0t7LCzpwAJT5rk3FQ7U4w?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu?subject=Regional%20Events
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu?subject=Regional%20Events
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu?subject=Regional%20Events
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/3OYICADYrGckRwguKSbFm?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://www.bchigh.edu/50th-reunion
https://www.bchigh.edu/events
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BC High Trustees on the Move

 Trustee Marty St. George '82 was recently named President of JetBlue Airlines. In his new
role as president, St. George will lead JetBlue’s commercial functions – including marketing,
loyalty, network planning, airline partnerships, sales and revenue management – along with

customer support, enterprise and operational planning, and corporate communications. Fellow
Trustee, Michael Ray '86, was recently appointed as Chief Legal Officer and Corporate

Secretary at Micron Technology, an industry leader in innovative memory and storage solutions.
In his new role, Michael will be responsible for Micron's global legal, compliance and intellectual

property functions, comprising a team of lawyers, paralegals and other professionals. 
Congratulations and best of luck in your new roles!

Read JetBlue’s Announcement Read Micron’s Announcement

https://news.jetblue.com/latest-news/press-release-details/2024/Marty-St.-George-Named-President-of-JetBlue/default.aspx
https://investors.micron.com/news-releases/news-release-details/micron-appoints-michael-ray-chief-legal-officer-and-corporate
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The Madonna Della Strada award is named after Sancta Maria Della Strada, the first church that
St. Ignatius and the early Jesuits obtained to serve the urban poor in the center of Rome. The

award honors lives that reflect the Ignatian values of direct service to the poor, and of working
and educating for a more just society. This is the fourth year that IVC New England has hosted a
Madonna Della Strada Ceremony. Kudos to Mike for being recognized for his decades of service!

Mike McGonagle '70 Honored by Ignatian Volunteer Corps

Read More about the Madonna Della Strada Awards

https://ivcusa.org/ivc-offices/welcome-to-ivc-new-england/madonna-della-strada-award-ceremony/
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BC High Business Club Visits Alumni in New York City

20 BC High students traveled to Manhattan during February break to visit with alums working
in the city. Thank you to Souren Ouzounian '85, Dennis Sughrue '83, Bill Jackson '96,
Chris Kustis '01, Drew Calcagno '11, and Joe Peroni '16 for hosting and sharing your

wisdom with the boys!

Submit a Class Note

We want to know what you have been up to!
Tell us about a recent trip, other alumni you

have caught up with, your nuptials, a new
addition to your family, or a newfound hobby.
Class notes will be published in the 2024 BC
High Magazine.  Pictures can be emailed to

alumni@bchigh.edu.

Submit a Class Note

Boston College High School
150 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, MA 02125-3391

Submit a Class Note

mailto:alumni@bchigh.edu?subject=Class%20Notes
mailto:alumni@bchigh.edu?subject=Class%20Notes
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/-AABCJ691ghNn6RcRUNLb?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/EglhCR6VXqh2OMJF9PSIQy?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
https://www.bchigh.edu/alumni/connect

